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My name is Sarae Pacetta, and I'm the parent of a transgender 17 year old. I'm writing
against LD1337.
Transgender women can be unsafe in men's shelters, targeted for their gender identity 
and non-conforming appearance. They are not a threat to cisgender women in 
women's shelters. 
Please continue to support Maine's transgender homeless population by allowing trans
women to be housed in women's shelters. 
Thank you for your time with my testimony. 


